
Backing tracks vs Band play
At some of the other clubs we visit, it seems as 

though backing tracks are becoming more and more 
used, rather than the other way around. Those of 
us who play guitar in a “live” situation know there is 
nothing quite like playing your piece while standing 
up with the band. It’s a lot better than standing up 
alone playing to a backing track and for the band 
members it certainly makes getting all that gear up 
to the hall worthwhile. Those of us running the club 
would certainly not like to see our club following 
those other clubs into backing track territory. My 
suggestion would be that the only time a backing 
track is used is when the band doesn’t know the 
number you want to play.

With that in mind, it would be great to see more 
drummers pitching up to play at our meetings. We 
already have at least three bass and rhythm guitarists 
who come up and have a go and this is a great way 
to add variety and give the existing band members a 
chance to socialise during the course of the evening.

If you’re reading this and you’re a drummer, please 
practice up some Shadows and Cliff material and pop 

Next Club Meeting on Tuesday 26th January



www.berks-sc.org

seating and preferably a stage of some description, 
please won’t you investigate it and let us know? 

Dates for 2010
Dates of upcoming meetings this year are:

23rd February 2010
23rd March 2010
27th April 2010
25th May 2010

Our normal start time is 19:30 but we’re normally 
ready from around 19:00, so if you can get there early, 
let’s do it!

The Procedure
The club is easy to find, off Junction 5 on the M4. 

There is a ton of parking available and the lift takes 
you to the first floor, where the hall awaits you. Don’t 
forget to sign in with Cindy, Jackie and Rhonda when 
you arrive so we can keep you updated as to club 
news etc. Please check your Email address on the 
form when you arrive and change it if it’s no longer 
valid. Don’t forget the toll charge - £5 for players and 
£2 for ‘listeners’. The money goes to pay for the hall 
and for the food, tea, coffee and cakes we consume 
at every meeting.
Can’t wait to play for you all again - see you there this 

coming Tuesday 26th January!

Chris Kenward
‘The Drummer’


